
 

 

 

We Are One - Organizing for America (WAO-OFA) will be hosting an informational forum 

on Health Insurance Reform.  The purpose of this forum is to provide members of the 

Northeast San Fernando Valley a place to have their questions and concerns regarding this topic 

discussed. 
 

There will be a panel discussion on the following topics. 

Why is President Obama saying health insurance reform must happen now? 

What is public option?  What is single payer? 

How would this proposed reform affect me? 

What does it mean for senior citizens? 

What is fact, what is fiction? 
 

************* 

Event will include a special thank you “Send-off” for 

Congressman Howard Berman (CD 28), as he returns to Washington, D.C. 

 

************* 

Want to share your story? 

There will be a room set up for individuals to video tape their personal health care stories.  
 

    Event:  Health Insurance Reform Forum 
 
    Date:  Thursday, September 3, 2009 

    Time:  6:30 p.m. 
 
    Location: Alicia Broadous-Duncan Multipurpose Senior Center 

      11300 Glenoaks Blvd. 

      Pacoima, CA  91331 

 

Contact: We Are One – Organizing for America (WAO-OFA) 

  (818)  606-6220 or weareone.ofa@gmail.com 

 

 

This event is co-sponsored by: 
 

Northeast San Fernando Valley Ministers’ Fellowship 

mailto:weareone.ofa@gmail.com

